
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Monday, 4th December 2023                                                                                SWS/ ACD/2023-24/79 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

To foster effective communication and orient the parents about the child’s progress, a PTM will be conducted on 
Saturday, 9th December 2023 for classes 6 to 9 in the school. The endeavour is to apprise parents of the student’s 
performance and discuss the child’s overall development. 

Each parent will be given a 10-minute slot, which is being shared along with this document. We expect you to adhere to 
the allotted time slot in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that a Book Fair in association with Navneet Education Ltd. is also being organized to help 
you select an array of books to encourage the habit of reading. You may visit the display being set up in the basketball 
court on 9th December 2023. 
 
An exhibition of the various Enrichment Clubs will be displayed on the second and third floor. You are requested 
to visit the same to get an insight into the various skills being imparted during Enrichment activity. 
 
In case you have not shared the PTM Feedback form you are requested to do so at the earliest as your suggestions 
are valuable for achieving the best for our students. 
 
Together we can and we will continue to work towards providing engaging and wholesome experiences to our 
students. 
 
 
Looking forward to meeting you! 
 
 
Warm Regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


